

The Honorable Thomas M.Stanley 19 Neighbors Lane Waltham, MA 02453

August 1, 2016

Dear Representative Stanley,

The Massachusetts Nurses Association is pleased to inform you of our endorsement of your campaign for reelection to the 9th Middlesex House seat.

The MNA represents over 23,000 registered nurses and health care professionals across the state. Your support over the years of the issues most important to our members is greatly appreciated.

We will be informing our members in your district of our endorsement. Please feel free to use this endorsement in any publication or printing. If you would like a quote from us specific to your candidacy, please contact Megan Collins at mcollins@mnarn.org or 781-548-0768.

We look forward to working with you on your campaign and upon your reelection.

Sincerely,

Donna Kelly-Williams, RN

President